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COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS
February 11, 2022

	 The City Council of the City of 
Corwith met in a special meeting 
on Tuesday, February 11, 2022, in 
the council room at City Hall. Mayor 
Matt Hobscheidt called the meet-
ing to order. Roll call attendance 
was taken with Council members 
present Steenhard, (via FaceTime) 
Hankins, Lloyd, Tindall, and Poage.
	 Poage moved to approve the 
agenda, Lloyd seconded. Vote: AIF. 
	 Council first listened to former 
PWD statement. Council then lis-
tened to the resident’s concerns.
	 After some discussion council-
men Poage made a motion to not 
accept PWD resignation, Hankins 
seconded. Vote: AIF. Nay’s – None.
	 Councilwomen Hankins then 
addressed the Mayor and council 
and effective immediately she has 
resigned from her seat on Corwith 
City Council.
	 Steenhard moved to adjourn the 
meeting, Poage seconded. Vote: 
AIF. Meeting was adjourned at 6:40 
p.m.
	 Matt Hobscheidt, Mayor
	 Kristy Brunsvold, City Clerk
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